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South Brown County School Enrollment Looking Up
(KNZA)--Despite initial concerns of low enrollment, the situation now looks good for the South
Brown County Schools following a review of the figures. 

Doctor Steve Davies, Superintendent of USD 430, says the original count has now increased, with
the final enrollment count forthcoming.  

The school district receives $3,838 per student, with other calculations, including local option
budgets, paying into the amount of funding received by the district. 
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